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Adult Foster Care home providers strongly oppose HB3838. We are small care 

homes and most owners are also the hands on caregivers.   

Set standard for work schedules and wages iDOES NOT fit our homelike 

environment where we cater schedules and care to EACH individual residents.  

This bill will put a huge strain and financial burden on our  small care homes. Please 

consider excluding small adult foster care homes.   


